
 



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Cornerstone Families,  
 

Cornerstone will be presenting a Spring Concert on Thursday, April 11 at 6:00pm  

This is the culmination of what we've been doing in music class, and we're excited 

to share it with you!  
 

On the date of the concert, students are to arrive at 5:30pm and go to their classrooms, 

while all guests are to proceed to the sanctuary upon arrival.  
 

Please mark this date on your calendar as your child's attendance is required (it is 

part of their grade). If you have any questions, please email me at Funes@ccsny.org. 

  

Regarding dress - students should wear a combination of Spring themed 

outfits.  Specifically:  
 

Boys- should wear black pants & a white, or solid spring-colored shirt (ex: red, 

orange, yellow, green, blue, purple) with black dress shoes and black socks. A 

decorative Spring tie is welcome with a white shirt, and boys may wear a vest (no 

suits). 

  

Girls  Spring colored dresses or a combination of black skirt or pants, paired with  a 

white or solid spring-colored top (ex: red, orange, yellow, green, blue, or purple 

shirt/ blouse) with black dress shoes (no large heels). Spring accessories such as 

hair pieces, scarves and flowers are encouraged. 
 

General Guidelines:  

 

➢ No Sneakers  

➢ No Khakis  

➢ No Jeans  

➢ Girl’s skirts/dresses MUST be knee length  

➢ No leggings unless they're worn under dresses/ skirts  

➢ Please avoid wearing perfume or cologne, however 

deodorant usage is encouraged  
 
Guest attendance: attendance by the immediate family is strongly encouraged.  

 

If you have any questions, please email me at Funes@ccsny.org - I'm 

looking forward to showcasing everyone's hard work!  

 

Blessings in Christ,  

 

Ms. Tara Funes 
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